
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

A CALL FOR ABSTRACTS  

ACORN QLD is inviting members and guests to join us at Marcoola on the Sunshine Coast on October 

25th & 26TH for our 2024 Minor Conference. We are encouraging the submission of abstracts 

addressing this year’s theme Emergence – Illuminating the Future of Perioperative Nursing.

Submitting Your Abstract: 

The ACORN QLD Committee invites presenters to submit abstracts for oral presentations following 
the guidelines outlined below. 

• Oral Presentation Length: 45 minutes inclusive of 5 min question and answer time. 

• Selection Criteria: Abstracts will be assessed for selection against the following criteria:  

o importance to the perioperative environment (including but not limited to Anaesthetic, 

Scrub/Scout, PACU nursing),  

o quality,  

o innovation, 

o original content. 

• Abstract Format: Submissions must be written in English and include: 

o presentation title,  

o presenter information - presenter/s name, position title, employer, contact email and 

phone number, 

o Abstract - a 250 word summary of presentation, 

o Biography - a 150 word personal profile (for each presenter). 

• Submission: Please email your abstract as a word document to secretary@acornqld.org.au. 

• Closing Date: May 24th, 2024. Abstracts will not be considered after this date. 

• NOTE: Accepted speakers will receive complimentary registration to the Conference for the day 

of their presentation at the conference. 
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